
 

 

 

Cologne, 13th September 2013 

 

 
 
Dear Rasch-Team, 
Dear customers, 
 
 
With deep sadness and a heavy heart we herewith inform you that our highly esteemed member of 
Rasch family, Mr. Jason Kaderli, passed away unexpectedly earlier this week. 
 
Emkay Confectionery Machinery and the Kaderli family have been our trusted partners for the US 
and Canadian Markets and close personal friends since 1st June, 1968. Company founders and name 
givers Edith and Max Kaderli worked together with my grandfather Wilhelm Rasch. Their son Ron 
successfully worked with my uncle Wilhelm Kurt Rasch. Jason and I have been friends for a lifetime 
and have worked together since I joined the company in the third generation back in 2006. We stood 
together in good and bad times, whethered more than one storm and it has always been fun when 
we met in person. 
 
For the time being, we will handle all requests and projects for the US and Canadian Markets through 
our sales team here at Rasch Headquarters in Hürth. Should you like to express your sympathy and 
condolences to the family please feel free to send these in. I will pass them on accordingly. 
 
Our hearts are with Jason’s family. Travel safe, dear friend until we meet again. 
 
 
With heartfelt sympathy, 
 
 
 
 
Team and Managing Board of Wilhelm Rasch GmbH & Co KG 
Tina Gerfer 
-Managing Director- 
 
 
 
 
 
 


